
                               Antelope Hills Women's Golf Association  
                                                General Meeting 

                                                                      January 8th 2025 
 
            Meeting was called to order by President Heather Burnett at 12:00 
 
            Executive Board Members present: Heather Burnett, Cookie Brewer, Lisa Prentice, JoAnn Conn and  
           Linda Amsbry 
           Absent: Jeannie Dew 
 
          Secretary  

Barb Forester made a motion to approve the minutes from October 10th 2024. JoAnn Conn  seconded the 
motion. The minutes were approved by those in attendance. 
 

         President Report:          
1.​ New board members were introduced. JoAnn Conn as Sweeps, and Jeannie Dew for Handicap & 

Membership. Kathleen Waldron will be the new NAWGA, AGA and Interclub representative. 
 

2.​ Team/Travel Shirts 
A new shirt was shown to the league and discussion about the design on the logo. Shirts will be ordered 
and dispersed to members when they arrive.  Heather will send out a poll to those ordering shirts to 
determine the color thread to be used on the logo. 

 
3.​ Trivia Day 

Trivia Day will be held on February 10th at 11.30  Notification of the event will be sent out. 
 

4.​ Shary Koch was recognized for all the hard work and donations she has contributed to the league over 
the years.  
 

      Treasurer Report: 
        1.   Lisa Prentice (treasurer) went over the budget and everything looks good for next year. No questions 

were asked by members. A motion was made by Christi Arnold and seconded by Cookie Brewer to 
approve the 2025 budget. The budget was approved by those in attendance. 

 
   Sweeps 
  1.   JoAnne Conn said a few words of appreciation to Melba Mock for all the work she has done as sweeps     
        Chair for the past years.   
  2.Sweeps sign ups will for the time being have one person in the morning and one in the afternoon to help  
with the duties.    A sheet will be sent to the sweeps gals to help them with any questions they may have. 

 
A motion was made by Lisa Prentice to adjourn the meeting and seconded by Karen Hughes. The 
meeting was adjourned at 12.25. 

 
Linda Amsbry 
Secretary  


